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In the Ulyanovsk Region, a representative of the 

High Commissioner for Human Rights in the Russian 

Federation jointly with the Commissioner for Human 

Rights in the Ulyanovsk Region visited temporary 

accommodation centers for evacuated citizens of the 

DNR, LNR and Ukraine in Dimitrovgrad and 

Zavolzhsky District of Ulyanovsk. 

In Dimitrovgrad, two temporary accommodation 

centers were set up for residents of Mariupol. People 

are provided assistance by representatives of social 

services, psychologists, employees of recruitment 

centers, representatives of the Department of 

Migration Affairs of the Ministry of Internal Affairs of 

Russia in the Ulyanovsk region, the pension fund, all 

of whom help in obtaining the necessary documents in the shortest possible time. Individual 

treatment of each resident is organized, and information boards are also set up. Social 

passports were prepared for each resident to establish the necessary needs and address 

provision of clothing, medicines and basic necessities.  

A working meeting was held with the Minister 

of Family and Demographic Policy and Social 

Welfare of the Ulyanovsk region. Issues of social 

security of LNR and DNR refugees, assistance in 

placing children in schools and kindergartens, and 

assistance to families with children were discussed. 
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